
 

 
STAFF REPORT 

MEETING DATE: March 4, 2024 

MEETING TYPE: Regular Council Meeting  

SUBMITTED BY: Chief Perry  

AGENDA CAPTION: Results of Animal Shelter Study   Presented by: Steve Perry, and 
Ron Hobbs 

 

Background Information 

On October 2, 2023, council approved an agreement with Ron Hobbs Architectural Firm to conduct a 
feasibility study for the construction of a new animal shelter and study the renovation of the current City 
Hall facility to an Animal Shelter.  Ron Hobbs has prepared his report and will report on his findings.   

Budget Implications 

N/A  

Operational Impact 

Information is provided to the city council to use in the decision-making process for the City of Hutchins 
Animal Shelter.    

Legal Review 

N/A 

Staff Recommendation  

N/A 

Supporting Documentation and Attachments 

Power Point (Ron Hobbs Architectural firm) 


